
March 2016 

 

On behalf of the Massachusetts Public Safety Broadband Office (PSBO), thank you for your 

ongoing interest and support of the work we are collectively doing to support FirstNet in its 

plan to develop a National Public Safety Broadband Network (NPSBN).  I wanted to take a 

moment to provide you with a brief update on some of the major activities that have occurred 

over the past few month. 

Public Safety Broadband Office Blog 

 

Our office recently established a blog on mass.gov.  The blog will be used to answer questions 

that you may have about FirstNet and the National Public Safety Broadband Network (NSBBN), 

as well as other important public safety topics.  Our initial blogs will answer the following 

common questions from Massachusetts first responders about FirstNet such as:   

 What is FirstNet and the NPSBN?   

 When will the NPSBN be available in Massachusetts? 

 How much is the NPSBN going to cost to use? 

 Who is going to pay for it? 



Got to http://blog.mass.gov/psbo/ to view the blog. 

Data Collection:   

Last summer, FirstNet gave Massachusetts the go ahead to begin activities on the data 

collection phase of the project.  FirstNet was looking for information on Massachusetts' 

coverage objectives, users and operations,capacity, and current service. 

To help collet the data, the PSBO sent out a survey to Public Safety Entities statewide.  A sincere 

thank you to the nearly 400 public safety entities who completed the survey, including 

representatives from fire services, law enforcement, EMS, and more.  Your input was critical 

and helped, among other things, identify suggested changes to the FirstNet baseline coverage 

objectives map.  The results of the survey and other data analysis was shared with FirstNet for 

their consideration in design the public safety data network to meet our needs. 

FirstNet Vendor RFR:   

On January 13th, FirstNet released its request for proposal to select an industry partner to 

deploy the wireless data network nationwide.  Bids are due back on May 13 with an award 

planned for late 2016. 

 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the Public Safety Broadband Office 

at psbo@state.ma.us or visit our website at www.mass.gov/psbo. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Curtis M. Wood 

Undersecretary for Forensic Science & Technology 

Secretariat Chief Information Officer 


